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Dear Parents, 
Thankyou to everyone who donated to the Poppy Appeal last week and to the children in 
School Council who helped with this. There was a real sense of remembrance in school last 
week, with children of all ages writing some particularly thought provoking poems and 
creating some beautiful art work. We will be creating a display in the KS1 doorway, so do pop 
in to have a look. 
Well done also to Willow Class, who were impeccably behaved on our trip to the cinema this 
morning and walked through town respectfully and calmly. We had fun watching the film too! 
 
What’s on this week: 

Monday 12th Nov Anti-Bullying Week 
Every class has PE with Mrs Davies 
Willow Class trip to cinema 
KS2 Team Games Club with Mr Davies 

Tuesday 13th Nov Oak Class trip to cinema 
KS1 Speed Sports Club with Premier Sport 
Friends of Naburn Meeting 6.30pm in school hall-all welcome 

Wednesday 14th Nov Richard Kirkman leading Collective Worship 
Photo orders in by today please 

Thursday 15th Nov Mrs Pemberton to collect shoe boxes  

Friday 16th Nov Children in Need –wear non-uniform or pyjamas and bring £1 
Bring in chocolate/sweets for Naburn Gala stall too 
Caterlink Food Day – practical food sessions for every class 
KS2 Archery Club with Premier Sport  

Sunday 18th Nov Yorkshire Dance Festival for Y5/6 at University, with Miss Brett 
and Mrs Christison 

Celebrations 
This week, the certificates went to: 

 Luke in Y1 and Harvey in Y5 for brilliant maths 

 William in Y2 and Brooke in Y3 for thoughtful poppy poems 

Other children who shared their successes with us were: 
Jess C for gymnastics and swimming, and Kiera for gymnastics. Well done! 
 
Mathletics - 3 silver and 11 bronze certificates were awarded. I’m expecting some golds next! 
 
House Points – Bears and Pandas were joint winners last week. I wonder who it will be next. 
 
Friends of Naburn  
There will be a meeting at 6.30pm on Tuesday. Please come along to support us. The Friends 
will also be having a stall at Naburn Gala on 24th November so please bring in chocolate or 
sweets this Friday, to enable them to have time to put tombola stickers on. 
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YorNight  
This free event will take place between 3pm and 8pm on Saturday 17th November at King’s 
Manor and the Yorkshire Museum and promises to be a fun packed day with talks, activities, 
games and competitions linked to Science. Please see the following link for more details. 
https://www.york.ac.uk/news-and-events/events/yornight/2018/ 

 
Jazz Hands 
A musical theatre group in York, Jazz Hands, is an expanding company and are considering 
new venues.  They are keen to run a class in Naburn Village Hall, but there is a requirement 
for a minimum of 12 children per class (with classes for 5-7yrs and 8-11yrs).  If any parents 
are interested please could they email info@jazzhandsyork.com with their child’s name and 
age, to let them know they might be interested in attending classes in Naburn, so they can 
see if there’s a genuine demand.  Please see the following link for further information: 
https://www.jazzhandsyork.com  
 
Good luck to Y5/6! 
Our oldest children will be performing in the Yorkshire Schools Dance Festival on Sunday. 
They have been working very hard towards this and it has been lovely to watch them shine as 
they have grown in confidence. I wish them well for their performance. 
 
NPSCC 
As part of our Anti-Bullying focus, we have invited the NSPCC to visit and lead an assembly 
and a workshop for Y5/6 on Thursday 22nd November. For more details please see the letter 
attached. 
 
Shoe Boxes 
This year, the children in School Council have been publicising the shoe box appeal, with Mrs 
Pemberton’s help. If you would like to fill a shoe box, the deadline is Thursday and a label 
was sent home last week to put on the front. A donation of £5 is asked for, inside an 
envelope in the box or donate online.  Please see the following link for ideas and further 
information:  
https://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/how-to-pack-a-
shoebox/ 
 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Christison 
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